
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

TRASH CLEAN-UP SPRING 2025 
TOWN OF WHEATLAND 

 
 

NOTICE TO TOWN OF WHEATLAND RESIDENTS 
OUTSIDE THE VILLAGE OF SCOTTSVILLE 

 
 
On Saturday, April 26, 2025, and Saturday, May 3, 2025, between the hours of  8 A.M. and        
3 P.M. there will be dumpsters placed at the Highway Facility,  1822 Scottsville-Mumford Road. 
 
Town Outside Village Residents may bring trash to this location to dump in hoppers provided. 
 
Proof of residency will be required.  A New York State driver’s license is acceptable. 
 
Recycling of electronics will also be available.  All electronics can be recycled free of charge.  
 
BRUSH, TIRES, FUEL OIL, GASOLINE DRUMS, REFRIGERATORS, FREEZERS OR 
PAINT CONTAINERS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.  DUMPSTERS WILL BE MANNED 
FOR ASSISTANCE. 
 
  
 
       By Order of the Town Board  
       Of the Town of Wheatland 
       Dated: April 10, 2025 
       Laurie Czapranski, Town Clerk 
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